
For several months now all of us here at Park Village have taken the threat of Covid-19 very seriously. 
With great determination we have kept up with Federal, State and local mandates and 
recommendations recognizing the importance of timely, deliberate execution.  
We have not lost sight of what is most important; that is each and every resident that has trusted us to 
make responsible decisions that ultimately lead to the safest environment. Weekly testing is occurring in 
our nursing homes and biweekly in our assisted living facilities. We continue to review policies, educate 
and coach our staff, and commit all the resources available to combat this pandemic.   
Our area has seen a tremendous spike in the numbers of positive COVID cases. Unfortunately, this has 
also affected Park Village.  In order to be transparent, we will provide updates with the number of 
positive cases by campus. These results will be posted here on our website every Thursday.  It is 
important to note that these numbers may not match what the Ohio Department of Health posts 
weekly, due to the timing of reporting. To review cumulative total numbers of COVID-19 cases for all 
nursing homes and assisted living communities in Ohio, you may visit coronavirus.ohio.gov 
 

Current Positive Covid-19 cases 
 

Week of: 5/5-5/12/2023 
DOVER ASSISTED LIVING NORTH 
Staff 0 
Resident 0 
DOVER ASSISTED LIVING SOUTH 
Staff 0 
Resident 0 
DOVER NURSING HOME 
Staff 0 
Resident 0 
NEW PHILADELPHIA ASSISTED LIVING 
Staff 0 
Resident 0 
NEW PHILADELPHIA NURSING HOME 
Staff 0 
Resident 0 

 
     
 
   
 
 
 


